



Membership Committee Report

May 2025

At the April Council Meeting, it was decided that the September Open House will be held at Red Mountain on Friday, September 5. With the loss of Peggy Randolph, we will have to add someone to fill her duties.

I would like to change the appearance of Open House so we don't have tables with class cards and no one sitting at most of the tables. I'm thinking we should revamp the experience of prospective members and having Committee tables with a few members of their respective Committee introducing prospective members to who we are and what we do.

At the next meeting, I will have a suggestion for the Open House.

Submitted: Mary Boehlen, Membership Committee Chairperson